
 

 
 
 

The Nottinghamshire County Council (Longden Terrace, Warsop) 
 (Prohibition of Waiting) Traffic Regulation Order 2022 (2245) 

 
STATEMENT OF REASONS 

 
Via East Midlands Ltd in partnership with Nottinghamshire County Council is 
proposing to install a Zebra Crossing on Sherwood Street, outside the Sherwood 
Junior School to be located on the existing speed plateau which will be extended by 
approximately 4.0m.  
 
The proposed crossing will provide a safer crossing facility for pedestrians over this 
busy road. There is also a proposal to include a short length of additional waiting 
restrictions on Longden Terrace.  
 
The Zebra Crossing will incorporate a controlled area indicated by zig-zag markings 
along the approaches to the crossing within which parking and loading by vehicles 
will be prohibited at all times. 
 
 


